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Comments: Michiko Martin,

I write to you in response to the finding of no significant impact on the proposed TSV improvements

project,#61390. This decision is not acceptable. How can spending $350 million dollars in an area that

encompasses TSV have no impact? I can tell you as someone who has lived here for forty years that the new

ownership of TSV has made significant impacts . Not only on the Carson National Forest itself, but on the

communities near TSV.I suggest these upgrades and improvements be looked at again and an environmental

impact statement be produced before any more projects proceed on the national forest, thank you,

Joel Tinl


